ST. PAUL'S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES

Dear Parents,

Date: 20/02/2024

You are once again requested to <u>clear all the outstanding dues</u> of school fees immediately and collect the <u>Admit Card</u> of your ward from the school office. Students must carry admit cards on <u>every day of the exams (Annual Exam)</u>.

We would like to thank those parents who have already remitted the fees of their wards.

Thank you for your kind co-operation and support,

PRINCIPAL

प्रिय अभिभावक

आपको एक बार फिर से निवेदन किया जाता है कि कृपया विद्यालय की बकाया फीस को जमा कराकर अपने बच्चों का प्रवेश पत्र विद्यालय कार्यालय से प्राप्त करें। विद्यार्थियों को प्रवेश पत्र प्रत्येक परीक्षा (वार्षिक परीक्षा) के दिन परीक्षा कक्ष में लाना होगा।

हम उन अभिभावकों को धन्यवाद देना चाहते हैं जिन्होंने पहले ही अपने बच्चों की फीस जमा करा दी है।

आपके सहयोग और समर्थन के लिए धन्यवाद।

प्राचार्य